
The California Area School District Board of Directors plans to continue its recessed April 29 meeting 
as scheduled on May 13th at 6:30 PM, but, due to our evolving circumstances with COVID-19, the 
meeting will now be conducted through a virtual platform. Details regarding how the public may safely 
participate in the meeting are included below. 

The agenda for this meeting will be available online at www.calsd.org.  

The public is invited to watch the meeting as it unfolds via Facebook Live on the official California Area 
School District Facebook page. 

Public comments will be accepted during both public comments sections of the meeting. You can email 
your public comments to publiccomments@calsd.org between noon and 6:30PM on May 13th, and they 
will be read at the appropriate time. If you submit your comments via email, please include your full 
name and address in the email, or we will not be able to share them. The title of your email should 
include “May 13th Public Comment” and the topic you plan to address, so that it can be directed 
properly. Please be reminded that public comments at the beginning of the meeting are reserved for 
agenda items only. Public comments about non-agenda as well as agenda items can be shared at the 
end of the meeting. 

The above measures provide for the safety of all California Area community members, while ensuring 
that essential business is still conducted. 
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